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FREE DRESS FOR HAITI 

 

GSCS is joining with the parish to raise money for 

our sister parish in Haiti.  Your student may enjoy a 

casual dress day on Friday, August 23 for a 

donation.  Thank you for your support! 

 

HOSPITALITY WEEKEND 

 

Our 8th Grade Class will be hosting hospitality this 

weekend following the Masses. 

Hope you can join us! 

 

Saturday- 4:30 p.m. 

Sunday- 7:30 & 10:30 a.m. 

 

 

PTO MEETING 

 

Join us for the first PTO meeting of the 2024-2025 

school year.  It will be held on Wednesday, August 

28 at 6 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  Students whose 

parents attend will get a free dress day on 

Thursday, August 29.  Hope to see you there! 

 

 

NO SCHOOL  

Friday, August 30- PD Day for teachers 

Monday, September 2- Labor Day 

 

 

GRANDPARENTS’ DAY WORKSHOP 

 

Good Shepherd is hosting a Grandparents’ Day 

Workshop on September 7.  You can still register!  

If you are interested in attending, please contact 

Jeanne Goedde at goeddejm@gmail.com or Ruth 

Becker at rbecker@evdio.org. 

 

 

GRANDPARENTS DAY CELEBRATION 

 

We are moving our Grandparents/ Grand Friends 

Celebration to the spring this year.  Please stay 

tuned for more details coming second semester.     

 

 

 

 

 

TUTORING SERVICES AVAILABLE 

 

If you are looking for some extra help with 

schoolwork for your student, Memorial students are 

hosting again their Incognito Instructors.  Please 

see the attached flyer for more details. 

 

 

CUB SCOUTS 

 

Good Shepherd will be hosting an information and 

recruitment meeting on September 10 in the 

Cafeteria.  You are welcome to stop by anytime 

between 5:30 and 7:30 p.m.  See flyer for more 

details. 

 

 
 

 

SIP & SUPPORT 

 

This event helps fund the projects that you have 

been seeing around school:  the new sign by the 

entrance, the flags, the prayer in the cafeteria, all of 

the new Rams signage inside and outside the gym.   

Please join us for this fun event.  It is a great way to 

meet new families and connect with friends.   
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